May 27, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools families,

Just a reminder that Tuesday, May 31 is the deadline to sign up or decline transportation for the
22/23 school year.

Please note: Even if your student does not plan to use bus transportation next year, we
ask that you fill out the form, either way, to let us know your preference.

Should your transportation needs change at any time, simply use the “sign up” form to inform us
of the change or call our Transportation Department at (616) 891-0224.

Sincerely,

Matt Hess
Executive Director of Operation & Transportation


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqYCedeWQnYTxvp-JCJVeJ29syACBj7K4wbwJDkEv1R_6MIg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqYCedeWQnYTxvp-JCJVeJ29syACBj7K4wbwJDkEv1R_6MIg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

